
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31780 / S1056

This legislation amends Idaho Code § 67-5303 to codify attorneys employed by the Division of Occupational
and Professional Licenses as non-classified employees. This classifies them like similar employees, including
attorneys at the Attorney General's office, employees of the Idaho Supreme Court, the State Public Defender,
and other professional level staff at various state agencies.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will not have a fiscal impact on the state's General Fund or any dedicated or federal fund.
Employer compensation is set and approved annually by the Legislature.

Contact:
Katie Stuart, Bureau Chief
Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses
(208) 577-2489
Senator Todd M. Lakey
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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